
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 090 of 2024 
 

Our Ref: MT/PYD/0001/24 

 

 

24 July 2024 

 

 

Slipways not accessible at Xewkija, Kalkara 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that refurbishment works are being carried out on the quay and slipways area at 

Xewkija, Kalkara. 

 

Due to such works, the slipways shown by a red circle on the attached chart and centred 

on the below position, will not be accessible from Monday 29th July 2024 to Friday 2nd 

August 2024: 

 

LATITUDE (N)    LONGITUDE (E)  

  35° 53’.267    014° 31’.554 

 

Mariners and the general public are to note the above and co-operate with the contractor 

on site. 

 

Mariners are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 
by Valletta VTS 
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 




